SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
MARCH 17, 2008
12:00 NOON
A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held March 17th at Velasco Community House at 12 Noon.
Attendees:

Mary Darnell

Beverly Garrison

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Joan Stovall

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Absent:

Martha Su¢ Westbrook

The meeting was called to order by Mary Damell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of the February 18, 2008. On motion by Joan Stovall
seconded by Carol Rangel, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT: Mary Damell stated that she had been contacted by Brazosport Urology about a
possible program. This into was passed on to Mary Talbert. Mary stated she had contacted Brookwood about a
trip there for the Christmas Pageant that they present. She was told they could not accommodate a group our
size. We will consider making a trip at another time. The dog races were a success. 33 people attended. She is
also finalizing the trip to the Alley Theatre in May.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

SPECIAL PROGRAMS: Mary Talbert reported that she has planned a program on Hurricane Awareness and an
introduction to our new City Manager for May.

ADVERTISING: No Report

BINGO: Next Bingo will be in April. Martha Sue will handle the prizes.

GAME DAY: Game Day didn’t have a large attendance this month, but everyone seemed to enjoy it.
FOOD: No report

FHONE: No Report

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Sccretary



